
 

Dear Test Applicant,  

I would like to take this opportunity to commend you on taking the important step to 
obtain your Professional Designation from the California Escrow Association.  I am 
excited for you! You will find this to be a great step towards a secure professional 
future.  Obtaining your designation will be challenging, rewarding and well worth the 
effort you put forth.  

The Professional Designation Committee would like to invite you to take advantage of 
our Professional Designation Mentor Program.    This program has been designed to 
help the test applicant prepare by assisting the applicant in various facets of the 
preparation work, from obtaining the necessary study materials, to advising of any prep 
classes being held in their area, and what to do if there is not a class available. We are 
here to answer your questions and encourage you. Most important, we are here to 
provide you with much needed moral support.  We understand because we have been 
there and have done that.  

If you choose to avail yourself of this program you will be assigned a Certified Senior 
Escrow Officer as a Mentor who can answer any questions and concerns and who can 
be readily accessible via phone or email.  

If you would like to participate in this program, please email Colleen Graves at 
cgraves@ltic.com and Janeane Arildsen at jarildsen@pangogroup.com. We wish you 
the best in your endeavors, and truly hope we can assist you in reaching your 
professional goals!  

With great enthusiasm, I remain   

Yours sincerely, 

 

Colleen Graves 
Colleen Graves, CSEO, CEI 


